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Good morning West Auburn! 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 

  
 

 
ROCK YOUR MOCS: 

 November is Native American Heritage Month. It is a time to celebrate rich and 
diverse cultures, traditions, and histories and to acknowledge the important 
contributions of Native people.  
 

 Next Friday, November 22nd, is Rock Your 
Mocs day!  
A grassroots movement held annually to 
inspire cultural pride for American Indians 
and Alaska Natives and to showcase 
individual tribal identity that also honors our 
ancestors.  
 

 It is easy to participate. Simply wear moccasins to school, to work or wherever your 
day takes you. You can also wear a Turquoise Awareness Ribbon. 
 
 
 

     

 

● As Always: Please use extreme caution when crossing all of the railroad tracks at the 
designated crossings. Have a great day!   


